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Bright of the Moon
As Persephone struggles to sow the seeds of
her freedom, love for the God of the Dead
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grows-and it's forbidden.

From London, With Love
Years ago, Evangeline Hollis spent a
blistering night with a darkly seductive man
she can't forget. But that evening of
addictive pleasure has become a disaster of
biblical proportions: She's been branded with
the Mark of Cain.Thrust into a world where
sinners are marked and drafted to kill
demons, Eve's former one-night stand, Cain,
is now her mentor--and his equally sexy
brother Abel is her new boss.Now Eve has
become the latest point of contention in the
oldest case of sibling rivalry in
historyCursed by God, hunted by demons,
desired by Cain and Abel All in a day's work.

The King in Yellow
Fantastic Beastsmeets Assassin's Creedin the
second book in The Beast Charmers series! Noc
Feyreigner, leader of the assassins of Cruor,
is living on borrowed time. If he fails to
kill his final mark--Leena Edenfrell--his own
life will be forfeit. With the dark magic of
Curor's Oath testing his control, Noc has to
fight with everything he is to keep the woman
he loves safe. Leena would do anything to
help Noc overcome the oath. So when she hears
of a beast rumored to have the power needed
to save Noc's life, she is quick to embark on
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an expedition to the frozen north. But what
starts as a hunt for a magical beast quickly
turns into Leena and her trusted band of
assassins as preyand time is running out. The
Beast Charmer Series: Kingdom of Exiles (Book
1) The Frozen Prince (Book 2) What Readers
Are Saying About Kingdom of Exiles: "A
fantastic tale of magic, romance, and
adventure--I can't wait to read more."--L.
Penelope, award-winning author of Song of
Blood & Stone "A powerful new voice in
fantasy romance, Martineau has crafted a
stunning story full of razor-sharp intrigue,
delicious characters, and a love story you
never want to end."--Darynda Jones, New York
Timesbestselling author "An irresistible
blend of adventure, magic, and romance. A
unique world full of danger and intrigue and
a delightful ensemble of characters will
leave fans of fantasy romance breathlessly
awaiting more from this author. Prepare to be
charmed!"--Amanda Bouchet, USA
Todaybestselling author of The Kingmaker
Chronicles "Left me with a happy sigh and a
fervent wish for a beast of my own."--Jeffe
Kennedy, RITA award-winning author

The Traitor Queen
The thrilling conclusion to the award-winning
Silvermay Saga Silvermay Hawker has crammed
more adventure into her seventeenth year than
others manage in a lifetime. She has also
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found Tamlyn, the man she wants to spend the
rest of her lifetime with, but first the pair
must fulfill the promise they made to a dear
friend. Young Lucien, the little boy
Silvermay has raised as her own, must be
freed of his Wyrdborn magic, and it's not
just for him she must see this done. Lucien
might yet destroy whole kingdoms. And so the
three travel to Erebis Felan where the
terrible power in Lucien changes him in a way
no one could possibly imagine. Now
Silvermay's love is challenged like never
before, as it is the kind of love Lucien now
wants from her that may determine the fate of
everyone she cares for. Ages: 12

Know My Name
A Source Book for Mediaeval History :
Selected Documents illustrating the History
of Europe in the Middle Age It will be
observed that we have made use chiefly of
documents, quoting from chronicles only when
it seemed absolutely necessary. An exception
to this general principle is found in section
I, where a larger use of chronicles was
rendered necessary by the lack of documentary
sources for much of the period covered; but
it is perhaps unnecessary to apologize for
presenting selections from the important
histories of Tacitus, Gregory, Einhard, and
Widukind. In the matter of form (translation,
omissions, arrangements, notes, etc.), we
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were guided by considerations of the purpose
of the book. The style of most of the
documents in the original is involved,
obscure, bombastic, and repetitious. A
faithful rendition into English would often
be quite unintelligible. We have endeavored
to make a clear and readable translation, but
always to give the correct meaning. If we
have failed in the latter it is not for want
of constant effort. We have not hesitated to
omit phrases and clauses, often of a
parenthetical nature, the presence of which
in the translation would only render the
passage obscure and obstruct the thought. As
a rule we have given the full text of the
body of the document, but we have generally
omitted the first and last paragraphs, the
former containing usually titles and pious
generalities, and the latter being composed
of lists of witnesses, etc. We have given a
sufficient number of the documents in full to
illustrate these features of mediæval
diplomatics. All but the most trivial
omissions in the text (which are matters
rather of form of translation) are indicated
thus: Insertions in the text to explain the
meaning of phrases are inclosed in brackets [
]. Quotations from the Bible are regularly
given in the words of the Authorized Version,
but where the Latin (taken from the Vulgate)
differs in any essential manner, we have
sometimes translated the passage literally.
Within each section the documents are
arranged in chronological order, except in a
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few cases where the topical arrangement
seemed necessary. We believe that the
explanatory notes in the form of
introductions and foot-notes will be found of
service; they are by no means exhaustive, but
are intended to explain the setting and
importance of the document and the difficult
or obscure passages it may contain. The
reference to the work or the collection in
which the original is found is given after
the title of practically every document; the
meaning of the references will be plain from
the accompanying bibliography. The original
of nearly all the documents is in Latin; some
few are in Greek, Old French, or German, and
in such cases the language of the original is
indicated. It is impossible, of course, to
give explicit directions as to the use of the
book, other than the very obvious methods of
requiring the student to read and analyze the
documents assigned in connection with the
lesson in the text-book, and of making clear
to him the relation of the document to the
event. It may be possible also for the
teacher to give the student some notion of
the meaning of "historical method"; e.g., the
necessity of making allowance for the
ignorance or the bias of the author in
chronicles, or the way in which a knowledge
of institutions is deduced from incidental
references in documents. Suggestions of both
sorts will be found in the introduction and
notes. The teacher should insist on the use
of such helps as are found in the book:
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notes, cross-references, glossary, etc.
Groups of documents can be used to advantage
in topical work: assigned topics worked up
from authorities can be illustrated by
documents selected from the book; e.g.,
imperial elections, papal elections, the
Normans in Sicily, history of the Austrian
dominions, Germans and Slavs on the eastern
frontier, relations of the emperors and the
popes before the investiture strife, etc.

The Book Thief
Thiago and Iskvien survived a dangerous
curse, but will they survive the coming war?
True love will face the ultimate challenge
when a dark goddess rises, secrets threaten
to tear them apart, and a queen will stop at
nothing to gain revenge. Join USA Today
bestselling author, Bec McMaster, on a
seductive journey through a mythic land, with
a wicked prince who holds a thousand secrets,
a princess determined to uncover the truth,
and an evil queen who threatens to tear them
apart. Download this epic fantasy filled with
magic and breathtaking romance today! What
everyone is saying about Bec McMaster:
"richly imagined, gritty and dark, and full
of hot heroes and hot sexutterly delicious. "
–Smart Bitches, Trashy Books for Kiss of
Steel "Action, adventure, steampunk, and
blazing hot seductionBec McMaster offers it
all." –Eve Silver, author of Sins of the
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Flesh "Amazing! This is by far the best
dragon book I have read since Dragonbound by
Thea Harrison. In fact, its one of the best
fantasy romance books I have ever read." —LAB
for Heart of Fire The Dark Court Rising
series: - Fantasy Romance - Paranormal
Romance - Fae Romance - Kings and Queens Fairy tale Romance - Action Adventure - Fated
Mates - Enemies to lovers

The Tale of Despereaux
Allen's insatiable, unquenchable curiosity
drives him to explore coffee's catalytic
effect upon world empires and mankind itself.

A Throne of Swans
With London finally at peace, there is only
one threat remaining to the stability of the
monarchy The queen is without an heir. Queen
Alexandra is done with marriage, but as
always, the Duke of Malloryn has a plan. With
Malloryn insisting upon an heir for the
realm, Alexandra reluctantly agrees to accept
a husband. But who? With Europe's most
eligible bachelors in London to attend her
exhibition, she finds herself pining for the
only man who has never betrayed her. The only
man she wants. And the one man she cannot
have. A queen's duty is never done.
Alexandra's feelings for her dearest friend,
Sir Gideon, have always been warm, but a
Page 8/32

Ebook PDF Format Crown Of Darkness Dark
Court Rising Book 2
stolen kiss pushed a friendship into
dangerous waters. How can she explain that
she has never known desire before? How can
she stand to be in the same room as Gideon,
without betraying her feelings? And how can
she marry someone else? But there's an
assassin on the loose, and while she may
currently be at odds with Sir Gideon, he's
the only man who can save both her wounded
heart—and the future of the realm. Foreign
princes and meddling dukes, bedamned.

Shakespeare
After centuries, it's still the best climax
to a long hard day-and it's full-colour and
fully- illustrated With its ageless wisdom
and explicit advice for getting maximum
orgasmic pleasure, the Kama Sutrais still
considered the definitive sex manual on the
market. But among its countless translations
and pictorial editions, no volume has gone so
deeply into its secrets as this one doesthanks to a very satisfied husband and wife
team of sex experts. Completely full colour,
this book includes more than 70 photographs
by Eric Levin, whose work has appeared in
Rolling Stone, among other publications
Authors are counsellors and certified sex
experts Explicit instructions and advice,
with beautiful photographs Hot, valuable tips
not found in other books on the Kama Sutra
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The Complete Idiot's Guide to
Supercharged Kama Sutra Illustrated
Hugh Corbett is drawn into the dangerous
disputes for the Scottish throne Crown in
Darkness is the second gripping novel of
murder and mayhem in Paul Doherty's acclaimed
Hugh Corbett series. Perfect for fans of
Robin Hobb and Michael Jecks. 1286 and on a
storm-ridden night King Alexander III of
Scotland is riding across the Firth of Forth
to meet his beautiful French bride Yolande.
He never reaches his final destination as his
horse mysteriously slips, sending them both
crashing to their death on cruel rocks. The
Scottish throne is left vacant of any real
heir and immediately the great European
princes and the powerful nobles of
Alexander's kingdom start fighting for the
glittering prize. The Chancellor of England,
Burnell, ever mindful of the interest his
king, Edward I, has in Scotland, sends his
faithful clerk, Hugh Corbett, to report on
the chaotic situation at the Scottish court.
Concerned that a connection exists between
the king's death and those now desirous of
taking the Scottish throne, Corbett is drawn
into a maelstrom of intrigue, conspiracy and
danger. Will Corbett be able to discover the
truth behind the King's death? What readers
are saying about Paul Doherty: 'A joy to
read' '[Paul Doherty] never lets the reader
down' 'Five stars'
Page 10/32

Ebook PDF Format Crown Of Darkness Dark
Court Rising Book 2
There Will Come a Darkness
Toward the end of the year 1920 the
Government of the United States had
practically completed the programme, adopted
during the last months of President
Winthrop's administration. The country was
apparently tranquil. Everybody knows how the
Tariff and Labour questions were settled. The
war with Germany, incident on that country's
seizure of the Samoan Islands, had left no
visible scars upon the republic, and the
temporary occupation of Norfolk by the
invading army had been forgotten in the joy
over repeated naval victories, and the
subsequent ridiculous plight of General Von
Gartenlaube's forces in the State of New
Jersey. The Cuban and Hawaiian investments
had paid one hundred per cent and the
territory of Samoa was well worth its cost as
a coaling station. The country was in a
superb state of defence. Every coast city had
been well supplied with land fortifications;
the army under the parental eye of the
General Staff, organized according to the
Prussian system, had been increased to
300,000 men, with a territorial reserve of a
million; and six magnificent squadrons of
cruisers and battle-ships patrolled the six
stations of the navigable seas, leaving a
steam reserve amply fitted to control home
waters. The gentlemen from the West had at
last been constrained to acknowledge that a
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college for the training of diplomats was as
necessary as law schools are for the training
of barristers; consequently we were no longer
represented abroad by incompetent patriots.
The nation was prosperous; Chicago, for a
moment paralyzed after a second great fire,
had risen from its ruins, white and imperial,
and more beautiful than the white city which
had been built for its plaything in 1893.
Everywhere good architecture was replacing
bad, and even in New York, a sudden craving
for decency had swept away a great portion of
the existing horrors. Streets had been
widened, properly paved and lighted, trees
had been planted, squares laid out, elevated
structures demolished and underground roads
built to replace them. The new government
buildings and barracks were fine bits of
architecture, and the long system of stone
quays which completely surrounded the island
had been turned into parks which proved a godsend to the population. The subsidizing of
the state theatre and state opera brought its
own reward. The United States National
Academy of Design was much like European
institutions of the same kind. Nobody envied
the Secretary of Fine Arts, either his
cabinet position or his portfolio. The
Secretary of Forestry and Game Preservation
had a much easier time, thanks to the new
system of National Mounted Police. We had
profited well by the latest treaties with
France and England; the exclusion of foreignborn Jews as a measure of self-preservation,
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the settlement of the new independent negro
state of Suanee, the checking of immigration,
the new laws concerning naturalization, and
the gradual centralization of power in the
executive all contributed to national calm
and prosperity. When the Government solved
the Indian problem and squadrons of Indian
cavalry scouts in native costume were
substituted for the pitiable organizations
tacked on to the tail of skeletonized
regiments by a former Secretary of War, the
nation drew a long sigh of relief. When,
after the colossal Congress of Religions,
bigotry and intolerance were laid in their
graves and kindness and charity began to draw
warring sects together, many thought the
millennium had arrived, at least in the new
world which after all is a world by itself.

A Crown So Cursed
To fulfill their father's dying wish, teenage
Countess Meliara and her brother Branaric
organize a revolution against a greedy king.

A Touch of Darkness
Recounts the 1993 World Chess Championship,
and offers a behind-the-scenes look at Nigel
Short's strategies and planning throughout
the grueling series

A Source Book for Mediaeval History :
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Selected Documents illustrating the
History of Europe in the Middle Age
Kathlyn Partland mistrusted Lord Chase’s
offer to pay her for appearing in public with
him. But she was in need of the money, and he
was in need of proving to Society that he was
a rake. Chase assured her it was a ruse, that
he believed both bride and groom should
arrive at marriage with innocence intact.
Regency Romance by Barbara Metzger;
originally published by Fawcett Crest

The Devil's Cup
A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Know My Name is a
gut-punch, and in the end, somehow, also
blessedly hopeful. --Washington Post
Universally acclaimed, rapturously reviewed,
and an instant New York Times bestseller,
Chanel Miller's breathtaking memoir gives
readers the privilege of knowing her not just
as Emily Doe, but as Chanel Miller the
writer, the artist, the survivor, the
fighter. (The Wrap). Her story of trauma and
transcendence illuminates a culture biased to
protect perpetrators, indicting a criminal
justice system designed to fail the most
vulnerable, and, ultimately, shining with the
courage required to move through suffering
and live a full and beautiful life. Know My
Name will forever transform the way we think
about sexual assault, challenging our beliefs
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about what is acceptable and speaking truth
to the tumultuous reality of healing.
Entwining pain, resilience, and humor, this
memoir will stand as a modern classic.

The Managing of Police Organizations
Based on extensive original research,
Globalisation, Transition and Development in
China explains China's development strategy
and its underlying forces, and the success of
this strategy. It examines China's gradualist
approach which emphasizes development first
and regards transition and globalization as
secondary, enacting liberalization of
domestic markets and integration into the
world economy in a paced way, avoiding
dramatic changes which might impede or even
reverse development, and argues that this
approach is broadly correct. It considers
China's failures, including the failure to
build large globally competitive corporations
despite the intention to do this, and shows
how China's economic strategy has been
implemented in detail with a case study of
the large and important coal industry.

The Thorn Princess: Iron Crown Faerie
Tales
Twenty prospective brides. One prince. Who
will survive when the competition turns
deadly? When Prince Keir of the Court of
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Dreams sends out a summons in search of a
bride, the Wraith King sees a chance to steal
the powerful Dragon's Heart. He sends his
best thief, Zemira Az Ghul, to penetrate the
court as one of the potential brides. All
Zemira wants is freedom from the chains that
bind her to the king, and if she finds the
relic she'll have it. But the Court of Dreams
is more dangerous than she ever expected, and
Zemira must soon choose between her
freedom—and her heart.

Prince of Shadows
Princess. Tribute. Sacrifice. Is she the one
prophesied to unite two warring Fae courts?
Or the one bound to destroy them? In a realm
ruled by magic, the ruthless Queen of Thorns
is determined to destroy her nemesis, the
cursed Prince of Evernight. With war brewing
between the bitter enemies, the prince forces
Queen Adaia to uphold an ancient treaty: she
will send one of her daughters to his court
as a political hostage for three months. The
queen insists it’s the perfect opportunity
for Princess Iskvien to end the war before it
begins. But one look into Thiago’s smoldering
eyes and Vi knows she’s no assassin. The more
secrets she uncovers about the prince and his
court, the more she begins to question her
mother’s motives. Who is the true enemy? The
dark prince who threatens her heart? Or the
ruthless queen who will stop at nothing to
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destroy him? And when the curse threatens to
shatter both courts, is her heart strong
enough to break it?

Heart of Darkness
The 10th-anniversary edition of the No. 1
international bestseller and modern classic
beloved by millions of readers HERE IS A
SMALL FACT - YOU ARE GOING TO DIE 1939. Nazi
Germany. The country is holding its breath.
Death has never been busier. Liesel, a nineyear-old girl, is living with a foster family
on Himmel Street. Her parents have been taken
away to a concentration camp. Liesel steals
books. This is her story and the story of the
inhabitants of her street when the bombs
begin to fall. SOME IMPORTANT INFORMATION THIS NOVEL IS NARRATED BY DEATH The 10thanniversary edition features pages of bonus
content, including marked-up manuscript
pages, original sketches, and pages from the
author's writing notebook.

Snowdrops and Scandalbroth

Globalisation, Transition and
Development in China
Emma is torn between her passion for Julian
and her need to protect him from the
consequences of a forbidden romantic
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partnership, a situation challenged by her
relationship with Mark and his efforts to
regain his Shadowhunter capabilities.

Field Guide to Eucalypts
Torn between two worlds, desperate to save
one love. The Summer Court is nothing like
Sebastian remembers. The oppressed lower
classes are drained of their magick, and
around every corner political intrigues
threaten an already unstable regime.
Sebastian’s only hope of surviving the Court
and bringing home Prince Lyne’s traitorous
brother lies with Duine, a magickless
Unseelie servant desperate to win his
freedom. A servant for whom Sebastian, an
estranged Seelie royal himself, is developing
a dangerous and deepening affection. But
behind the mask Duine wears are secrets as
dangerous as what’s smoldering between them.
And the more Duine helps Sebastian navigate
Court life, the more it becomes clear the
servant is not who he appears to be. How he
came to be the whipping boy of one of the
most powerful and corrupt faeries in the
Summer Court is a truth Sebastian is
determined to uncover, even if it puts him at
odds with the very people who can lead him to
the missing Unseelie prince. When a powerful
enemy steps from the shadows, it could spell
the end not just for the Unseelie, but for
both faerie Courts. Sebastian must choose:
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complete the mission and earn his place among
the Unseelie who took him in, or risk his
very life to ensure freedom for the man he
loves. This book is approximately 100,000
words One-click with confidence. This title
is part of the Carina Press Romance Promise:
all the romance you’re looking for with an
HEA/HFN. It’s a promise!

Lord of Shadows
Phineas Smith has been cursed with a power no
one could control. Roark Lyne is his worst
enemy and his only hope. The only human
student at Mather’s School of Magick, Phineas
Smith has a target on his back. Born with the
rare ability to tap into unlimited magick, he
finds both Faerie Courts want his
allegiance—and will do anything to get it.
They don’t realize he can’t levitate a
feather, much less defend the Faerie Realm as
it slips into civil war. Unseelie Prince
Roark Lyne, Phineas’s roommate—and selfproclaimed arch nemesis—is beautiful and
brave and a pain in the ass. Phineas can’t
begin to sort through their six years of
sexual tension masquerading as mutual
dislike. But Roark is also the only one able
to help Finn tame his magick. Trusting
Roark’s mysterious motives may be foolish;
not accepting his temporary protection would
be deadly. Caught in the middle of the
impending war, Phineas and Roark forge a
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dangerous alliance. And as the walls between
them crumble, Phineas realizes that Roark
isn’t the monster he’d imagined. But their
growing intimacy threatens to expose a secret
that could either turn the tide of the war…or
destroy them both.

Crown Duel
Sybella locates her fellow assassin and
novitiate of the convent of Saint Mortain,
only to discover that Genevieve has made a
lethal mistake, and there are far-reaching
consequences for loved ones entanged in
French court intrigues.

A Court of Mist and Fury
In a world where the flightless are ruled by
those who can fly . . .

The Iron Crown
There's a dark power growing within me. And
I'm not sure I can control it. The fae king
wants me dead. His assassins tracked me down
and nearly killed me- now they're the ones
lying lifeless in a pool of blood. But the
price I've paid is too high. They hurt
someone I love, and I burn for revenge. I'm
done watching from the sidelines. Following
the seductive fae Roan, I join the rebels but
find myself surrounded by suspicion at every
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turn. But with the strange new magic in my
blood, no one trusts me anymore. It's the
magic of fear, of terror, of nightmares. The
king's minions have given me another name:
Mistress of Dread. My power is unstable and
deadly, and to get my vengeance, I must learn
to control it. Yet with fury boiling in my
blood and desire for Roan kindling my heart,
it seems like an impossible task. FBI Agent,
Pixie, Terror Leech, Mistress of Dread. Will
I become a King Killer as well?

Thief of Dreams
Leigh Bardugo's Six of Crows meets Kristin
Cashore's Graceling, with a dash of Winter is
Coming, in this showstopping debut YA
fantasy--and recipient of FOUR starred
reviews--Katy Rose Pool's There Will Come a
Darkness! A Morris Award Finalist for best
debut young adult novel! A Kirkus Best Book
of the Year! A Tor.com Best YA SFF/Horror
Book of the Year! “A can’t miss debut from an
exciting new talent.” –Kiersten White, New
York Times bestselling author of Slayer The
Age of Darkness approaches. Five lives stand
in its way. Who will stop it . . . or unleash
it? For generations, the Seven Prophets
guided humanity. Using their visions of the
future, they ended wars and united
nations—until the day, one hundred years ago,
when the Prophets disappeared. All they left
behind was one final, secret prophecy,
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foretelling an Age of Darkness and the birth
of a new Prophet who could be the world’s
salvation . . . or the cause of its
destruction. With chaos on the horizon, five
souls are set on a collision course: A prince
exiled from his kingdom. A ruthless killer
known as the Pale Hand. A once-faithful
leader torn between his duty and his heart. A
reckless gambler with the power to find
anything or anyone. And a dying girl on the
verge of giving up. One of them—or all of
them—could break the world. Will they be
savior or destroyer? Praise for There Will
Come a Darkness “Even in a world filled with
graces and prophets, the real magic of There
Will Come a Darkness is in how Pool has
crafted her heroes—messy, flawed, and so
beguilingly human. I dare you not to fall
madly in love with all of them.” —Laura
Sebastian, New York Times bestselling author
of Ash Princess

Promise of Darkness
A queen now in exile as a traitor, Lara has
watched Ithicana be conquered by her own
father, helpless to do anything to stop the
destruction. But when she learns her husband,
Aren, has been captured in battle, Lara knows
there is only one reason her father is
keeping him alive: as bait for his traitorous
daughter. And it is bait she fully intends to
take. Risking her life to the Tempest Seas,
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Lara returns to Ithicana with a plan not only
to free its king, but for liberating the
Bridge Kingdom from her father’s clutches
using his own weapons: the sisters whose
lives she spared. But not only is the palace
inescapable, there are more players in the
game than Lara ever realized, enemies and
allies switching sides in the fight for
crowns, kingdoms, and bridges. But her
greatest adversary of all might be the very
man she’s trying to free – the husband she
betrayed. With everything she loves in
jeopardy, Lara must decide who – and what –
she is fighting for: her kingdom, her
husband, or herself.

Court of Darkness
A brave mouse, a covetous rat, a wishful
serving girl, and a princess named Pea come
together in Kate DiCamillo's Newbery
Medal–winning tale. Welcome to the story of
Despereaux Tilling, a mouse who is in love
with music, stories, and a princess named
Pea. It is also the story of a rat called
Roscuro, who lives in the darkness and covets
a world filled with light. And it is the
story of Miggery Sow, a slow-witted serving
girl who harbors a simple, impossible wish.
These three characters are about to embark on
a journey that will lead them down into a
horrible dungeon, up into a glittering
castle, and, ultimately, into each other's
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lives. What happens then? As Kate DiCamillo
would say: Reader, it is your destiny to find
out. With black-and-white illustrations and a
refreshed cover by Timothy Basil Ering.

Kiss of Steel

Igniting Darkness
I would not say things are going well,
exactly. I live in a burnt-out car under a
bridge, surrounded by rubbish. When Ruadan
shows up to bring me back to the Institute, I
leap at the chance. That is, until he throws
me into the dungeons. I'm on the naughty
list, and the mentor who once trained me is
cold as ice. Now, I must pass every single
trial, or the Institute's executioners will
rip me to pieces. Good thing I can handle it.
I was the queen of the gladiator ring, and I
do not go down easily. This will be part of a
four book series to be continued.Court of
ShadowsCourt of DarknessCourt of NightCourt
of DreamsThis book is from the Demons of Fire
and Night world.

Crown of Darkness
In the third book in L.L. McKinney's
Nightmare-Verse series, Alice is called to
save Wonderland from itself. Alice is doing
her best to recover from her last boss
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battle, but members of her crew start having
these dreams. And they’re all the same dream:
visions of a dark past—and an even darker
future. It seems the evil in Wonderland may
not be as defeated as they’d hoped. When word
spreads of an encroaching army of Nightmares
unlike any ever seen, Alice finds she may
have to step between the coming darkness and
the mortal world once more. But this time is
different. This time, the monsters aren’t
waiting for her on the other side of the
Veil. They're in her own back yard. An
Imprint Book

Prince of Air and Darkness
The #1 New York Times bestselling sequel to
Sarah J. Maas's stunning and seductive A
Court of Thorns and Roses.

Eve of Darkness
Dark allegory of a journey up the Congo River
and the narrator's encounter with the
mysterious Mr. Kurtz. Masterly blend of
adventure, character study, psychological
penetration. For many, Conrad's finest, most
enigmatic story.

Modern Geometry with Applications
Ivy Hawthorne is certain of one thing: she's
a complete freak. Quiet, intelligent, and a
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little odd, Ivy has always felt like an
outsider at Kingston Academy, a private
boarding school in the middle of nowhere.
Maybe it's because she sees auras that reveal
people's moods and motives. Or it could be
the connection she feels with the animals
that watch her from beyond the school's iron
gate. It could also be her ethereal
complexion and glass green eyes. Perhaps it's
because sometimes, her dreams play out in
reality. And let's not forget about the fact
that her mother is institutionalized for a
mental illness. But even for Ivy, things have
gone from strange to downright bizarre. The
animals have started following her. Strangers
have been watching her. And when she gets
angry or upset, inexplicable things are bound
to happen. But the craziest thing of all is
the sudden arrival of Barrett Forbes, a dark,
mysterious transfer student who finds her
abilities fascinating and causes her to
question who-and what-she really is. The more
Ivy gets to know Barrett, the more she learns
about the dark truth behind her lonely,
isolated childhood. As she digs deeper into
her past, Ivy discovers the shocking truth
about her family and where her true destiny
lies. Filled with magic, romance, and
mystery, The Thorn Princess is the first book
in Bekah Harris' captivating new series, The
Iron Crown Faerie Tales. Purchase your copy
today.
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Crown in Darkness (Hugh Corbett
Mysteries, Book 2)
This introduction to modern geometry differs
from other books in the field due to its
emphasis on applications and its discussion
of special relativity as a major example of a
non-Euclidean geometry. Additionally, it
covers the two important areas of nonEuclidean geometry, spherical geometry and
projective geometry, as well as emphasising
transformations, and conics and planetary
orbits. Much emphasis is placed on
applications throughout the book, which
motivate the topics, and many additional
applications are given in the exercises. It
makes an excellent introduction for those who
need to know how geometry is used in addition
to its formal theory.

The Marked Prince
Australia is one of the few countries in the
world which is generally associated with a
single group of plants -- the eucalyptus.
Eucalyptus is a huge genus including about
900 species and subspecies. More than 280 are
described in this book which covers the whole
of Queensland, the Northern Territory and
Western Australia north of 26 latitude.
Volume 3 has been extensively revised,
updated and expanded following the first
edition published in 1994 Northern Australia
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provides a different set of environments from
the southern regions of the continent. The
northern part of all three states has a
tropical climate with a long dry season
followed by a short summer wet season.
Descriptions have full colour illustrations
of the tree, bark, buds and fruit and the
botanical terms are explained and
illustrated. Field Guide to Eucalyptus
Volumes 1, 2 and 3 form the most
authoritative reference to all species of
eucalyptus in Australia.

Agent of Darkness
"Action, adventure, steampunk, and blazing
hot seductionBec McMaster offers it all."—Eve
Silver, author of Sins of the Flesh A
brilliantly creative debut where vampires,
werewolves, and clockwork creatures roam the
mist–shrouded streets of London When Nowhere
is Safe Most people avoid the dreaded
Whitechapel district. For Honoria Todd, it's
the last safe haven. But at what price? Blade
is known as the master of the rookeries—no
one dares cross him. It's been said he faced
down the Echelon's army single–handedly, that
ever since being infected by the
blood–craving he's been quicker, stronger,
and almost immortal. When Honoria shows up at
his door, his tenuous control comes close to
snapping. She's soinnocent. He doesn't see
her backbone of steel—or that she could be
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the very salvation he's been seeking.

End Game
After the last Faerie Civil War, the leaders
of the magickal pantheons stripped the
shining Seelie Court of its power and tasked
the dark Unseelie Court with maintaining the
natural balance of the world. Ages later, a
twisted intrigue throws the balance of all
Faerie into ruin and ignites a new civil war.
Discounted by his family and haunted in the
Unseelie sidhe, Queen Mab’s youngest son,
Lugh, leads the Wild Hunt on quests across
the dangerous Wylds. At his side is his best
friend, Keiran, a Viking rescued from death
centuries earlier. Between Lugh’s uncanny
gift for being in the right place at the
right time and Keiran’s power of persuasion,
they’re revered across the Wylds—as long as
Lugh keeps his true identity hidden from the
people of the Sluagh. Keiran and Lugh have
loved each other for centuries—as friends and
brothers in arms. Lugh has long since put
aside his romantic love for Keiran to protect
their friendship. But with the looming war in
Faerie and the ghosts of the dead dogging
Lugh’s every move, Keiran realizes there may
be room for romance between them after all,
if only they can survive. Rallying the Sluagh
to fight in the looming war between the
Seelie and Unseelie seems an impossible task.
To achieve it, these childhood best friends
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will have to free Lugh from the restless
souls haunting him and turn the tides
threatening not only their growing love, but
the balance of life and death itself. This
book is approximately 103,000 words One-click
with confidence. This title is part of the
Carina Press Romance Promise: all the romance
you’re looking for with an HEA/HFN. It’s a
promise!

Lucien (Silvermay)
Contains a section on Shakespeare's theatre;
Stratford-Upon-Avon - London - The world of
theatre - Elizabeth I: myth and propaganda From decadence to Baroque - Documents.
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